August 17, 2005

Dear Richard,


We extend our sympathy to you in the loss of your mother.  However, we are pleased that your family selected the Riverfront Development Project to be a recipient of memorials for her.


To date, we have received memorials from:

1. Re-Max Group I

2. Mr. and Mrs. Donald Pruett

3. Margaret Hoffman

4. Tony Harrell and Ellen Jacobs

Thank you so much for remember our beautiful community project.  As you know, we are in the process of raising the match for two federal grants to complete the sidewalk from Ferry St. to Vernon and to do some levee improvement.  Each dollar contributed leverages four dollars of TEA-21 funds.

We trust that you are a frequent visitor to the Riverfront for festivals and relaxing, and we hope you continue to enjoy it for years to come.







Sincerely,







Michele Barlow







Secretary

